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OFSTED SAY WE ARE GOOD IN ALL AREAS! 

Following our recent Ofsted inspection on 7th and 8th January 2025, I am delighted to share the fantastic news that 

Moira Primary School has been awarded a GOOD judgment in all areas. 

These areas are: 

• Quality of Education 

• Personal Development 

• Leadership and Management 

• Behaviour and Attitudes  

• Early Years.  

These judgements are a testament to the hard work, dedication, and commitment of our entire school community, 

including our staff, pupils, parents and governors.  What a team we all are!   I would particularly like to thank our staff 

who ‘go to great lengths to care for pupils’ and ‘model kindness and respect’.    

I am incredibly proud of our children, who ‘love their school’ and represented us with enthusiasm, showcasing their 

knowledge and learning to the inspectors, the way they embodied our school values both in the classroom and around 

the school.  To you, our parents thank you for all of your positive comments. 

As a school, we have worked tirelessly to improve our school and have come a long way from our last inspection to 

develop a curriculum that ‘is broad and ambitious’.  It was also recognised that ‘each pupil with SEND has carefully 

considered targets and strategies.’   There were many areas Ofsted commented on positively, including our ‘effective 

teaching’, phonics, reading, pupil opportunities and personal development and the support given by our Governing 

Body.   

A copy of our Ofsted report is attached.  Please do take some time to read this to celebrate our achievement. 

Thank you to our whole school family for your continued support.  I hope you are as proud of how far Moira School has 

come as we all are.  I am now looking forward to building on our successes and I am confident our school will continue 

to grow and thrive in the future. 

Kind regards 

 

Vicky Santy 

Headteacher 
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